
 

 

East View Cemetery Association, Inc. 
P.O. Box 3572, Lilburn, GA 30048-3572 

https://www.eastviewcemetery.org    
Facebook: East View Cemetery Association 

September 30, 2024  
Donate Now! 

 

Greetings from the East View Cemetery Association. Fall is here as of September 22, with 
temperatures in the 90s.  Hopefully, cooler temperatures will be here soon. 
  
The work of the cemetery goes on, rain or shine. We appreciate all our East View members who 
volunteer on workdays (and other days) to keep the cemetery clean and beautiful. We also greatly 
appreciate our East Lake neighbors who assist with cemetery maintenance. The Boy Scouts and 
Drew Charter School also help us through the year. 
  
For those who don’t know Jeff Johnson, he is an East Lake resident who has organized an “Adopt a 
Block” program. He has divided the cemetery into “blocks” that each East Lake volunteer maintains. 
With the help of Jeff and the East View members and officers (especially Leroy Gardner, Joyce 
Cameron, and Mildred Williams), each block is now identified by a “brick engraved with the block 

number”. We are so excited about this. 
  
Since East View is not a perpetual care cemetery, we rely on donations to pay for expenses 
including grass cutting, tree removal, insurance, etc. Please send donations to: East View Cemetery 
Association, Inc., P.O. Box 3572, Lilburn GA 30048-3572 OR scan the QR code above. East View 
Cemetery is a 501(c) (13) non-profit organization. Donations to the East View Cemetery Association 
are tax deductible to the full extent as allowed by law.  
  
IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 
East View workdays: October 12, November 9, and December 14  
  
PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING:  
Per approval of the East View Association at the annual meeting on July 20, 2024, burial fees will be 
increased.  Burial fee for casket burial will increase to $1000 and cremains burial will increase to 

$300 effective January 1, 2025. 
 
Mildred Williams, President 404-644-6050 
Joyce Cameron, Treasurer  770-923-1674 

Sandra Snyder, Secretary  470-216-1082 


